
  2024 Firewise Community Renewal  

 

Alpine Heights Residents: 

 

It's time to begin preparing for renewal of our status as a Firewise Community for 2024.  This 

status is important for all of us.  Insurance companies use data from Google Earth and Firewise 

USA to determine insurance eligibility and insurance rates. Many insurance companies, including 

Allstate, USAA, Nationwide, and State Farm offer discounted rates to residents that reside in a 

recognized Firewise community and have mitigated risk to their property.  

 

To maintain our Firewise Community status in 2024 the Alpine Heights neighborhood needs to 

show that we spend an average of $31.80 per household on Firewising expenses in 2024.  This 

includes all property landscape maintenance, brush and debris clean up, tree trimming and tree 

removal during the 2024 calendar year.  The combination of our individual Firewising efforts and 

the expense for our community brush pick up will meet this requirement, but the information must 

be collected and submitted. 

 

Your expenses include all Firewising and landscape maintenance costs paid for services and the 

number of hours you spend Firewising your property during 2024.  The information totaled for the 

community will maintain our certification.   

 

Please complete the information below regarding any work completed in 2024 and return by 

November 1, 2024 or bring it to the annual meeting: 

 

Name: ________________________________________________(optional) 

 

Address: _______________________________ Lot #: __________ 

 

Contractor services total costs: ______________ Periodic or one time service: ____________  

 

Home owner work in man hours: __________ and costs (i.e. tools, dump fees, etc.) __________ 

 

Volume of material removed (i.e. truck or trailer loads, garbage can loads): _________________ 

 

Mail form to Alpine Heights HOA, P.O. Box 355, Payson AZ 85547 

Or email to:  ahpaysonboard@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for taking this simple step to help our community maintain our Firewise status for 2024. 

 

 

Pete Wagner 

Alpine Heights Firewise Coordinator 

mailto:ahpaysonboard@gmail.com

